
A Message from Steven Marshall MP 

 

On behalf of the South Australian Liberal Party, I would like to commend the 

ASSP Gallery’s continued efforts in engaging all South Australians in Aboriginal 

culture and traditions through art. 

It is a fantastic thing for the Aboriginal Community in South Australia that people 

are standing up, representing their culture, and willing to share it with others. 

Janet Milera champions the rich culture that we have here in South Australia 

through her connection to the land and her ancestors. By having a public 

exhibition, she is encouraging all South Australians to come together and 

celebrate the great impact the Aboriginal community has had on our wider 

community. 

Aboriginal culture and history has played a pivotal role in the fabric of our great 

state and I encourage all South Australians to enjoy this exhibition and take away 

a greater understanding and appreciation.  

I would like to congratulate, and thank, the organisers, The Artist, and those 

leaders from our community for their efforts in making this event a reality for all 

to enjoy. 

Best Wishes for the exhibition.  

 

Steven Marshall MP 

State Liberal Leader 

 


